
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: Request for Comments and/or Recommendations on the Draft DENR
Administrative Order entitled “Guidelines on Registration of Tree Plantation
Certificates”
1 message

Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com> Tue, Jul 6, 2021 at 3:16 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

-------------------------------------------------------
As one of our valued clients, we are counting on you to let us know what you think of our services.  We would
like to request for your time to complete our online Client Satisfaction Survey. Please help us evaluate your
overall experience by completing this survey questionnaire:  bit.ly/FMBSatisfactionSurvey
This survey is extremely important to us in our service quality improvement program. Thank you for your
participation in this survey. We are glad to be of service to you.

FMB RECORDS
FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU
VISAYAS AVENUE, DILIMAN, QUEZON CITY
(02) 8925-2141

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: DENR-10 RED ARLEIGH J. ADORABLE <r10@denr.gov.ph>
Date: Tue, Jul 6, 2021 at 2:34 PM
Subject: Re: Request for Comments and/or Recommendations on the Draft DENR Administrative Order entitled “Guidelines
on Registration of Tree Plantation Certificates”
To: Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com>

Sir/Ma'am:

Isang makakalikasang pagbati!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.

Thank you.

ORED Staff
DENR-10, Puntod, Cagayan de Oro City

On Tue, Jul 6, 2021 at 2:16 PM Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com> wrote:


Sir/Ma'am
Good day
Attached file is a Memorandum for All REDs dated July 6, 2021 regarding the above-mentioned subject.  Please
acknowledge receipt of this email
Thank you.




FMB RECORDS
FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU
VISAYAS AVENUE, DILIMAN, QUEZON CITY
(02) 8925-2141
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